
   December 14, 2016 

 

A message from PORTER RANCH SCHOOL 

Good afternoon Porter Ranch parents this is Ms. Melvin with an 

important announcement. We had an incident at school today 

involving three previous Porter Ranch students who are now in 

high school. They decided to play an inappropriate prank on our 

elementary school students. Mr. Demirjie took the situation very 

seriously and called the school police.  The students were 

apprehended by the police and their parents were contacted 

immediately.  We take situations like this very seriously at 

Porter Ranch Community School.  We are currently working 

with the police at our local district to ensure that this does not 

occur again and that these students understand how dangerous 

and inappropriate their actions were.  Thank you as always for 

your support. 

 


